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This bill is bad for all residents of Oregon because it is telling everyone what they can 

and cannot buy, wear or use. This bill will severely limit the conservation of wildlife in 

Oregon because if it makes it illegal to buy or sell fur the trappers of Oregon will not 

be able to trap fur bearing animals and help with wildlife conservation. Fur is a 

renewable resource and eco friendly. The harvesting of fur bearing animals is strictly 

controlled buy the fish and game to help promote heathy populations and prevent 

overpopulation. If this bill passes it will result in overpopulation and cause a 

imbalance in the ecosystem which will lead to animal human conflicts as well as 

increased deceases in the population. I strongly oppose this bill for many reasons but 

the 2 biggest reasons are that it hinders wildlife management and it limits every 

citizen write to use a sub-stainable resource  


